rage 1 01 1

Black, Tobie

From: Kirtley, Marilyn

Sent:  Thursday, December 03, 2009 4:19 PM

To: Black, Tobie

Cc: Hulbert, Kevin

Subject: Alderman Objection to a Food License

You should have received a letter asking you to schedule a U&L meeting to discuss Alderman
Davis’ objection to the issuance of a food license for 6730 W Villard Av, Kilimanjaro Grocery
LLC. Kevin Hulbert received an email today from the alderman stating that he withdraws his
objection. If you need anything more from us, please let me know.

Marilyn Kirtley

Program Assistant I

City of Milwaukee Health Department

Disease Control and Environmental Health

841 N Broadway, Room 304, Milwaukee WI 53202
Tel: 414.286.5774 | Fax: 414.286.5164
http://www.city.milwaukee.gov

NOTICE: This E-mail and any attachments may contain confidential information. Use and
further disclosure of the information by the recipient must be consistent with applicable laws,
regulations and agreements. If you received this E-mail in error, please notify the sender; delete
the E-mail; and do not use, disclose or store the information it contains.
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Black, Tobie

From: Kirtley, Marilyn

Sent:  Friday, December 04, 2009 9:18 AM
To: Black, Tobie

Subject: FW: Letter of Approval

Here you go...

Marilyn Kirtley

From: Hulbert, Kevin

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 9:00 AM
To: Kirtley, Marilyn

Subject: FW: Letter of Approval

Kevin Hulbert

Environmental Health Program Manager
Milwaukee Health Department

841 N Broadway Room 304

Milwaukee WI 53202

(414) 286-5747
khulbe@Milwaukee.gov

From: Morton, Sherman

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 3:23 PM
To: Hulbert, Kevin

Subject: Letter of Approval

Kevin,

Alderman Davis is in support of the applicants for 6730 W. Villard as they seek to obtain their
Food License for said location.

Thank You for your assistance.....

Sherman T. Morton, Legislative Aide
To Alderman Joe Davis, Sr.

2nd Aldermanic District

City Hall, Room 205

200 E. Wells Street

Milwaukee, Wi. 53202
414-286-3787 Office

414-286-0916 Fax

sherman.morton@milwaukee.gov
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